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Marco Riz a 26-year-old Guatemalan illegal alien in RI was charged with 
robbery, kidnapping, and sexual assault in June of 2018. 

Marco Riz “lied in wait” and selected his target to victimize in a Stop and Shop 
Plaza parking lot. Heather, the innocent victim, was sitting in her vehicle 
“idled” awaiting her mother’s return from shopping outside the entrance of 
the store.  

Marco Riz jumped into Heather’s vehicle carjacked her, forcing her to drive to 
Roger Williams Park, where he proceeded to sexually assault her. 

Marco Riz not only committed a vicious and violent crime, but methodically 
planned securing residency and employment through the most deceptive and 
maniacal ways.  

Our immigration system has been broken for many years. It exists, exposed to 
breach by those with nefarious and self-serving intentions. 

Marco Riz was quite clever at “breaching” a vulnerable immigration system in 
place. 

Marco Riz was employed at Texas Roadhouse just up the road from the Stop 
and Shop Plaza. Riz used a fake “resident alien”, or “green card” to secure 
employment. 

Marco Riz repeatedly demonstrated he is quite capable of getting what he 
wants through deceptive lawless methods. Riz demonstrated he will take 
what he wants when he wants as evident from the carjacking and sexual 
assault of an innocent woman. 

We are faced with challenging times during the country’s height of 
immigration crisis. this is exacerbated by individuals like Mr. Riz. Now more 
than ever “vetting “immigrants must be heightened.  

Mr. Riz is not only a disagreeable individual to be given citizenship, but also 
should not be paroled, given his blatant disregard for our laws and savage 
nature of his crimes. 

Alliance for Safe Communities requests Marco Riz current parole status be 
denied.  

Respectfully submitted, Carolyn Medeiros Exec. Director ASC 



 

 


